Saské%oon

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING,
DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Legacy Review

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That the lessons learned from the John A. Macdonald Road to miyowahkéhtowin
Road renaming be received as information; and

2. That the Saskatoon Place Identity Framework be adopted as a guide to future place
identity and place naming initiatives.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at
its meeting held on May 7, 2025, considered a report of the Strategy and
Transformation Division regarding the above.

Attachment
May 7, 2025 report of the Strategy and Transformation Division

L
Dealt with on May 7, 2025 — SPC on Planning, Development and Community Services

City Council — May 21, 2025
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